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      Slainte                                                                                                      6 November 2020  
Meeting 2nd Wednesday each Month, Time 7:30 P.M. 

O’Fallon Knights of Columbus Council 4239, 402 E. Hwy 50 - dinner and beverages provided 

From the President here is pertinent information concerning your 11th November 7:30 P.M. meeting  

The November 12th meeting will be held at St. Clair Bowl on Old Collinsville Rd, in the upstairs 
conference room.  It is a large room, we can socially distance.  .  Food and 
beverages will be served.  Enter through the main entrance and the stairway will be on the right. 
 
We will have Division elections at our December meeting.  If interested in holding a Division 
office, call Pat Hickey @ 618-257-2146 and let him know.  All positions will be voted on.  Please 
remember we will be signing up for our Annual Christmas dinner at this meeting if unable to 
attend this meeting and you wish to be counted in for the Christmas dinner contact call or text 
Mike Tiernan at 618-980-3883 or email him at mvtiernan@gmail,com. 
 
AOH State Board 2021 Raffle. Tickets are available.  If you did not receive tickets to sell in the mail 
but can help sell them call, or text Mike Tiernan at 618-980-3883 or mvtiernan@gmail,com.  So far of 
the 9 drawings held this year, tickets sold by our division have won a total of $1,350 with 5 of the 9 
$200 winners.  We have 250 tickets to sell, the division gets a greater portion of the proceeds this 
year then in the past due to the Covid-19 situation 
NOTE:  TO ALL MEMBERS IF YOU HAVE NOT TURNED/MAILED IN YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS THAT YOU 
TOOK OR RECEIVED TO SELL DO SO NOW. THANK YOU 

 
Please keep the following members in your prayers, John and Jana Bechtoldt, Tom Sullivan, Bruce 
Cullens, and Carl and Sharon Thunell.  John went into the hospital had a blockage in his small 
intestines removed is in a great deal of pain but on the bright side has just recently began to have a 
liquid diet, however he is not looking to be released anytime soon. Tom was released from the 
hospital after having knee surgery and is having more pain issues then in his previous surgeries. 
Bruce lost his brother to COVID recently and wants to thank everyone for their prayers and for the 
support he received from us. Our Vice President Carl Thunell’s wife Sharon is still receiving treatment 
for her condition and we need to keep him and her and their children in our prayers as well. 
 
Please keep safe wear your mask get a Flu shot;  remember if you have a new email address or 
street address keep me informed.  With the rapidly changing situation this year caused by the COVID 
virus the most rapid way for me to keep you fully informed of changes is thru emails.  Not only that 
but with the delays in mail and the continuing increase in postage by you providing me an email 
address you help us contain our cost in mailings. 
 
HAPPY VETERANS DAY To all our members of our military in all branches past and present living 
and deceased Thank you for your service and sacrifice. 
 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING DAY To all our members here is wishing you and yours an incredibly happy 
and blessed Thanksgiving. Remember; “it’s an optimist person who starts a new diet on Thanksgiving 
Day.”       

http://www.aohill.org/


MICHAEL P. KEELEY DISISION 1 ST. CLAIR COUNTRY ILLINOIS http://www.aohill.org 
The Ancient Order of Hibernians the oldest Catholic lay organization in America dedicated to Friendship, Unity, and 
Christian Charity http://www.facebook.com/pages/Ancient-Order-of-Hibernians-in-America-Michael-P-Keeley-Division 

OFFICERS: President – Mike Tiernan, Vice President – Carl Thunell, Recording Secretary – Dr. John Bechtoldt, 
Treasurer – Bob Dixon Financial Secretary – Mike Lenz, Standing Committee Chairman – Bob Simpson, Mailing 

Address:  Ancient Order of Hibernians – Michael P. Keeley Division 1 St. Clair County, Illinois P.O BOX 247 

O’Fallon, Illinois 62269, Meeting Location:  Knights of Columbus Hall 402 E. Hwy 50 O’Fallon Il. 62269 

               

  

http://www.aohill.org/

